
 

Network of Care Community Advisory Board (CAB)  
CAB Milestones – Monday, October 31st, 2022 

 

As we reflect on the CABs 1-year anniversary, here are some of our 

accomplishments! 

• CAB Membership: 22+ members comprised of clinicians and CBO leaders   
 

• Community Voice: The CAB’s commitment to providing ideas and solutions makes the 
Network of Care stronger. At DHS, the CAB represents the communities we serve. Your 
voices are vital to continue improvements and enhancements to patient care. Our 
monthly meetings provide a space for DHS clinicians and CAB members to engage in 
conversation.  
 

• One Degree CLR Launch and Implementation: We launched the CLR feature in One 
Degree in April 2022 that allow bi-directional communication between DHS clinics and 
CBOs in the Network of Care.  
 

• Capstone Project: The CAB’s impact became measurable through this effort and 
brought about honest conversations on barriers to success of DHS-CBO engagement 
and the One Degree CLR implementation.  
 

• One Degree Dashboard: We have started monitoring referrals from DHS clinics to CBOs 
and  
will be sharing this dashboard for your feedback in early 2023.  
 

• CAB Feedback Loop: The CAB enriches our training and outreach efforts both to DHS 
clinics and CBOs, notably on CLR referral status and One Degree guidelines.  

 
 

Thank you all, for your hard work and dedication. We look forward to 

continuing to grow and serve our communities. 
 

- ACEs-LA Network of Care Team  


